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Lunch Menu Input Solicited from PBHS Students

Chartwells School Dining Services hosted a series of taste tests last week at Poplar Bluff
High School in an effort to receive student input on potential menu items.
 
Students chose from a chicken BLT salad or a Buffalo chicken salad on Tuesday, March
5, and Korean chicken bulgogi or a chicken fried rice bowl the following day in the
cafeteria, then voted for which meal they liked the best.
 
“These are things they choose, not us,” explained Dixie Harden, food services director.
“We get their input and [create] recipes that fall within the nutritional guidelines.”
 
PBHS is one of three educational partners in Missouri selected to experiment with the
Student Choice program through the vendor. Food service employees previously set up a
taste test in November featuring burgers.
 
Harden said a permanent Student Choice line may be established next academic year at
the High School serving regular lunch items built around feedback, with more periodical
samplings.
 
Pictured: A student chooses dressing for her BLT salad while others visit the free salad
bar station.

Photo and article submitted by Tim Krakowiak, Communications/Marketing Director,
Poplar Bluff R-I School District
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